
Rocky Robbins

From Jim Wurzer <wurzerJ@comcast net>
Sent: Friday, January 04, 2019 3:54 PM
To: Rocky Robbins
Subject: Okanogan County Comprehensive Plan

Comments on the Okanogan County Comprehensive Plan

I would like to County in the Plan to address:

Intelligent planning of subdivisions that group houses closer together, create more open space, has
adequate water and does not take a lot of resources to protect the houses from wildfire. This should
be expanded to include individual homes also.

Maintain sufficient water availability and maintenance of the quality of it.

Support agriculture and small farms.

Create sufficient access for citizens to escape their homes in case of wildfire

Utilize the best scientific research in decision making regarding mass transportation and road
building.

Protect water resources for fish and wildlife.

Encourage multi-unit building construction to house service workers in areas of high tourist use.

Ihank You for the consideration of my comments,

Jim Wurzer , Winthrop
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